August 15, 1973

Mr, Charles Zeytoonjian
Treasurer

Gurin Committee to Aid Culture
in Armenia

25 Melendy Avenue

Watertown, Mass 02172

Dear Mr, Zeytoonjian:
We gratefully acknowledge your generdus donation
of $2,345.00 made to the Armenian Diocese by the

Gurin Conmittoq.

Please find enclosed our receipt #16932
for the donation.

Sincerely,

Jack Antreassian
Bxecutive Director
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